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Candidate statement 

 

I am very excited about an opportunity to serve on the EFCOG Board.  For over thirty years, 
the EFCOG has been maximizing the success at DOE/NNSA by creating a forum for 
contractors to share information, collaborate, and identify solutions that individual 
contractors would be challenged to accomplish alone.  This collaborative environment 
motivates me, hence my desire to contribute in a Board capacity.  I have two decades of 
experience with the DOE/NNSA enterprise, and have had the privilege of serving in a variety 
of capacities at Pantex and Y-12.  I plan to leverage experiences I have gained in 
Engineering, Project Management, Operations, Mission Assurance, Program Management, 
and site leadership to further serve the EFCOG – which in turn, benefits the Nation during 
this important time in history.  I believe my spectrum of experiences and partnerships, from 
working level to executive leadership, can offer unique and insightful perspectives that will 
assist EFCOG and the government.  There is a phrase I like to use that reminds me of what 
EFCOG brings to the table:  ‘Go slow to go fast!’  If you spend time considering the meaning 
behind this phrase, it epitomizes the value EFCOG provides.  I appreciate your 
consideration for this position, and furthering our missions.  Let’s do this! 


